
Announcements for Thursday, March 2, 2023 

❖ Sources of Strength meeting next Tuesday at 8:45 am in the 9th Grade Cafeteria. 

Can’t be there right at 8:45? No problem, come when you can! 

 

❖ Beaches Go Green Club will be hosting a community clean-up at Rivertown Park 

against Creekside High School’s Beaches Go Green Club. Event goes from 9:00 – 

10:30 am on Saturday. Anyone is welcomed to join for service hours. Wear your 

Bartram Gear! 

 

❖ Juniors! The March 28th in-school ACT is right around the corner. Information 

about the test and your room assignment will be given to you by your ELA teacher 

this week. If you do not have an ELA class on campus, please stop by Mrs. 

Richards’ desk in Guidance to pick-up your test information. 

 

❖ NHS meeting TOMORROW at 8:30 am in the Auditorium. Please be on time, we 

have a special speaker. 

 

❖ Registration for ACT testing on Saturday, April 15th is now open. The deadline to 

register is Friday, March 10th. Seats are filling up fast so register now! 

 

❖ Applications to be a Link Crew Leader next school year are now open to rising 

juniors and seniors! For more information and access to the application, please 

find a poster around school and scan one of the QR codes. If you have any 

questions, see Ms. Murray or Ms. Campbell in the 9th Grade Center. Applications 

are due Wednesday, March 8th at 8pm! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


